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SANFORD   LAW   OFFICE,   PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
January 30, 2023 

 

A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission   Via Electronic Delivery 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300  

 
Re:  Docket No. W-354, Sub 400 

Application by CWSNC for Authority to Adjust and Increase Rates 
and Charges for Water and Sewer Utility Service in All Service Areas 

of North Carolina and Approval of a Three-Year Plan 
---Joint Request for Approval of Two-Day Extension of Time to file 
Proposed Orders for Public Staff and Carolina Water Service, Inc. 
 

Dear Ms. Dunston:   
  

Attached for filing please find the joint request by  Carolina Water Service, 

Inc. of North Carolina (“CWSNC” or “Company”)  and the Public Staff for 

Commission approval of an extension of time, for two days, to submit the Proposed 

Orders that each party will file in this case.  The bases of the request for this small, 

additional extension are set forth in the Motion, and both parties appreciate the 

Commission’s consideration of this additional adjustment of  time.         

 As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance; please feel 

free to contact me if there are any questions or suggestions.    

Sincerely,  

     Electronically Submitted 
     Sanford Law Office, PLLC 

      
/s/Jo Anne Sanford 
N.C. State Bar No. 6831 
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/s/ Kay Pashos, Pro Hac Vice 
Ice Miller LLP 
One American Square, Ste. 2900 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46282-0200 

T: 317-236-2208 
e-mail: kay.pashos@icemiller.com 

 
/s/ Mark Alson, Pro Hac Vice 

Ice Miller LLP 
One American Square, Ste. 2900 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46282-0200 
T: 317-236-2263 

e-mail: mark.alson@icemiller.com 
 
Attorneys for CWSNC 
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